General Version
Dear __________________,

Re: Bill C-510, Roxanne’s Law on Coerced Abortions

In April 2010, Member of Parliament Rod Bruinooge introduced Bill C-510, also known as Roxanne’s Law. This bill seeks to protect the right of pregnant women to safely carry their child or children to term, should they choose to do so. This bill would make it a criminal offence to coerce or attempt to coerce a woman into having an unwanted abortion. 

The bill is named after Roxanne Fernando, a young pregnant Canadian, who was brutally killed by the father of her unborn child after she refused to proceed with an abortion. Roxanne’s story is unfortunately only one of many as other women in Canada have faced coercion after choosing to carry their child to term.

Unfortunately, the existing Criminal Code provisions do not appear to have been applied in any recorded case to charge an individual for having coerced or having attempted to coerce a woman into having an unwanted abortion. Bill C-510 clearly communicates that coercing a vulnerable woman in such a way in unacceptable in a society that values women, children and human rights.

I support Bill C-510l because it protects women and the children they want to give birth to. It communicates that we as a society expect that pregnant women can live out their pregnancy in safety and in peace. It is a bill that seeks to protect some of our country’s most vulnerable citizens. 

I strongly encourage you to support the passage of Bill C-510, Roxanne’s Law and vote in favour of it.

Sincerely,

______________________________________

Women’s Version

Dear __________________,

Re: Bill C-510, Roxanne’s Law on Coerced Abortions
I am a Canadian woman and I support Roxanne’s Law.
Some female Parliamentarians and other national leaders seem to believe that they speak on behalf of all Canadian women, including myself, when they state that Canadian women do not support Roxanne’s Law.  This is untrue. And they do not speak for me.
In April 2010, Member of Parliament Rod Bruinooge introduced Bill C-510, also known as Roxanne’s Law. This bill seeks to protect the right of women to safely carry their child or children to term, should they choose to do so. This bill would make it a criminal offence to coerce or attempt to coerce a woman into having an unwanted abortion. 

The bill is named after Roxanne Fernando, a young pregnant woman, who was brutally killed by the father of her unborn child after she refused to proceed with an abortion. Roxanne’s story is unfortunately only one of many as other women in Canada have faced coercion after choosing to carry their child to term.

Unfortunately, the existing Criminal Code provisions do not appear to have been applied in any recorded case to charge an individual for having coerced or having attempted to coerce a woman into having an unwanted abortion. Bill C-510 clearly communicates that coercing a vulnerable woman in such a way in unacceptable in a society that values women, children and human rights.

I support Bill C-510 because it protects women and the children they want to give birth to. It communicates that we as a society expect that pregnant women can live out their pregnancy in safety and in peace. It is a bill that seeks to protect some of our country’s most vulnerable citizens. 

I strongly encourage you to support the passage of Bill C-510, Roxanne’s Law and vote in favour of it.

Sincerely,

______________________________________

